
PUBLIC INFORMATION EVENT

PROPOSALS FOR A NEW CAMPUS FOR 
SPRINGFIELD SCHOOL

Wednesday, 12th February 2025
3.00pm - 7.00pm
Room DT1

Springfield School
Central Road, Drayton
Portsmouth
PO6 1QY

We kindly ask that all visitors access the school via the Central Road entrance. On-site 
parking is not available other than for visitors with accessibility needs.

HAVE YOUR SAY



ABOUT THE PROPOSALS

UNABLE TO ATTEND?

If  you are unable to attend this event and would like to see a copy of  
the consultation boards, please contact: 

Ben Christian - 02380 820900 - solentplanning@vailwilliams.com

There will be a further opportunity for local residents to submit a formal 
response to the proposals once the planning application has been 
submitted and validated by Portsmouth City Council.

The proposals are for the rebuild of  the existing Springfield School with 
a new, three-storey 1,200 pupil place facility within the existing school 
site off  Central Road. The scheme will deliver a modern, purpose-
built school that provides excellent teaching spaces, internally and 
externally, optimised for learning, whilst also serving the community. 
The proposed building has been designed with education in mind, 
creating a safe space for all pupils, with high-quality facilities to 
enhance curriculum delivery.

Following pre-application discussions with planning officers, the 
development team has now arranged for a public information event 
to take place. This will allow local residents to learn more and provide 
feedback on the emerging proposals before the planning application is 
expected to be submitted in March 2025.


